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C-14ON TABLE
Public Hearing
March 28, 2022
re: Item 4
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And a lot of heritage status, I believe.

I ask, is money being handed over as this is a violation of the rules and regulations and it 
should never have gone this far. Can our bylaws be bought out?

My sincerest wish that my voice is heard.

With respect

Leanne Orchard
## Seventh Avenue
New Westminster

Leanne J. Orchard
Production Accountant
'Prom Pact'


